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Well it’s nearing the end of January and about time for another Burntstump Bugle.  We’ve lots to share with you!
Our Mission Statement
After much consultation, with children, staff, Governors and parents, we have finalised our mission statement.  We think it summarises what we want to achieve at Burntstump:
'At Burntstump Seely we endeavour to create a positive, inspirational and nurturing experience in an environment of mutual respect.  This is embedded in our inclusive Christian community where we welcome families of all faiths or none.  We ensure that everyone is valued and encouraged to reach their full personal and academic potential. We provide a broad, balanced and creative curriculum to thoroughly prepare children for life in the modern world.’
 Our Nursery Consultation
We have many parents eager to know whether our new Nursery class will be starting in September.  The process is going well so far, but we have quite a way to go yet before we know whether we have the go-ahead.  
The MAT Directors have said yes, so we are currently in the middle of a 6 week 
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consultation, during which we have to consult with all the local schools, neighbouring authorities, neighbours and anyone who is interested.  Following that, if the consultation is successful, we will send a written request to the Department for Eductation, who will have the final say.  Phew!
Many thanks for all your feedback so far – we will keep you posted.

Snack Shop
Our Key stage 2 children have been loving our snack shop.  Although the younger children still have free fruit and can bring their own healthy snacks, some children have said they would like to have toast, so, following this trial, we have decided to extend it to Busy Bees and Little Acorns. If you wish your child to have toast during morning playtime, please send the correct money, £1:25, in a sealed, named envelope on Monday mornings to pay for the whole week, starting this Monday (29th January).  As we don’t want the children to have to queue up all break time, we have simplified the process for Busy Bees and Little Acorns and their toast will be delivered to the classroom.  Room service!
Our busy teachers will not have time to accept money for toast on other days or to sort out change or refunds.  We will keep you informed as to how successful this is.
KS2 children will still need to queue up and pay for their choice of snack from the snack shop, as handling money and making choices encourages independence and is a good learning experience.

Parking
Thank you for taking our temporary parking arrangements in your stride this week.  The Pingle will be unusable for some time yet, whilst it recovers, and we are also looking into ways we can improve parking at school for the long term.  
Please remember, when collecting your children, we won’t let them walk across the car park alone to the cars.  Please respect our 5mph speed limits which we have put up for the safety of the children, parents, staff and visitors. 
Please be careful when driving past our Neighbours’ houses.  The lovely front lawn at Burntstump House is being churned up by careless drivers.  Please don’t let it turn into a muddy mess.
Choir
Our choir have new songs to learn and are already sounding wonderful! We have an exciting time ahead.  
We don’t’ have the exact timings yet, but we have applied to compete again in the Mansfield Music Festival, which will be at the Palace Theatre in Mansfield during school time on Monday 23rd April.  Parents and friends will be able to pay on the door to watch and cheer us on and we would appreciate some volunteers to help take the children on the coach.
We have also applied to perform at the Arnold Carnival again this year, as we had such a lovely time last year.  It is on Father’s Day again – Sunday 17th May at Arnot Hill Park at around lunchtime.
Please encourage your child to practise the songs – look out on our website for the words and music.

The school bus
Don’t forget we have a school bus.  It travels from Bewcastle Road, up through Sherwood, Arnold and Redhill.  Currently it costs £1 each way.  Using public transport is great for the environment – and the more children we have on the bus, the fewer cars we have trying to park at school!
If you would like your child to take the bus, please speak to Mrs Garratt or catch the bus driver.
Reading Stars
Please read with your child as often as you can – we recommend a minimum of 3 times a week.  It makes all the difference to their learning.  Certificates are given out in Friday’s assembly to those children who have read a lot at home that week, so remember to record it in their reading diary.
Finally
Remember to register for ParentMail and to look at our website:
www.burntstumpchuch.notts.sch.uk
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave
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